
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release: March 10, 2022 

 

Contact:  City Manager’s Office 

  903.457.3100 

  awatt@ci.greenville.tx.us 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE – DECEASED PERSON 

 

GREENVILLE: At about 2:47 p.m. on March 9, 2022, Officers from the Greenville Police 

Department responded to the Hampton Inn regarding a possible suicide attempt. Officers 

discovered a deceased female inside one of the rooms. The deceased was determined to be a 

missing person from Paris, Texas. Justice of the Peace Money conducted an inquest and ordered 

an autopsy. There are no further details at this time.  

 

 
-30- 

mailto:awatt@ci.greenville.tx.us

